
 

Classroom News              
Class Name: Chillingham         Term:   Autumn 1             2020 

What we have been learning this term: Some photos of our learning 

This term has been all about the children 

building relationships with the adults they are 

working with and getting back into the school 

routine. We have two new children in the class 

and two new adults too. The adults and 

children have spent lots of time getting to 

know each other so that the children feel safe 

in school. This has been done through intensive 

interaction, sensory activities and giving the 

children lots of activities we know they will like 

and joining in with them during these.  

 

The children have also been getting back into 

the routine of going to their workstation to 

complete workbox tasks. To begin with these 

were tasks we knew they could do and liked 

to do. As the term has gone on we have been 

able to change some of these tasks to have 

more of a learning focus.  

 

Each afternoon after lunch we have a sensory 

activity; the activities are different everyday 

but repeat each week. The children have 

enjoyed a range of wet and dry sensory 

materials, food tasting and exploration, 

exploring different smells and exploring 

bubbles.  

                                               

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates & Points to remember:  

 Monday 2nd November 2020 – Start of next term 

 Friday 18th December 2020 – Last day of term 

 


